
 

 

 

    

 

Weekly Newsletter 3/8/22 

 NATIONAL SCHOOL SOCIAL WORK WEEK 

Please help us send lots of love and appreciation to Alicia Hayworth, our school 

social worker, as we celebrate National School Social Work Week. School Social 

Workers are a hard-working and humble group of professionals. They spend 

much of their work time advocating for others. A simple gesture of appreciation 

goes a long way to help them feel valued and appreciated. School Social 

Workers love their job, and they appreciate the support and encouragement 

they receive. School Social Workers do not work for the praise, they do their 

work with excellence because they value the students, families, schools, and 

communities that they serve. 

 

 

   

PROGRESS REPORTS 

Grades for the first nine weeks of second semester have been posted to 

progress reports. These grades can be viewed in StudentVUE/ParentVUE. These 

grades represent a snapshot of the student's grades and do not go on 

permanent report cards. Students needing to improve their grades should 

discuss with their teachers and take every opportunity to attend teacher 

tutoring sessions, Hoya Block sessions, and/or Extended Learning. Information 

on Extended Learning can be found here. Please remember that our school 

counselors are also available for any assistance that our students may need 

whether it is with academics or emotional support. Please let us know how we 

can assist your student. We are always proud of our Hoyas and want them to 

finish the school year strong.  

 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXMR1eG7MJW44UQRvGTy3Tsq4eFBJ-2FubUUiGkGz0-2BYxAem9X-2BmBmknreckNUlL6PovvuGPE5t5ESLhhA9TqXXSP0-3DyGya_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPzCZGyIApAlcCEu-2FfxFtV5wQ18vTpX9Sel267MnkpLkPSARXhxUOKteP47ZzxcvhhsVlNbVXSAijNkuhkR-2BUD-2FQDX8wXMdbrIDy24x4KCGVVH2jIEIRBNbtnWgQwxDbS-2BFU2dQzewgn0c5WNAFNjmdl1ZcCOzxIDgEh5SS1e7jZI-3D


 

ELECTIVE REGISTRATION 

Elective Registration is now closed. Counselors are working with those who 

experienced computer glitches while trying to register and will make sure these 

students complete registration. Students will receive Fall Semester schedules 

via the parent email in ParentVUE on May 2nd. Parents, please make sure your 

email address in ParentVUE is correct. A drop/add period will follow from May 

2nd through May 12th. The deadline for drop/add requests will be midnight, 

Thursday, May 12th. There will not be another drop/add period before school 

starts in August. Please keep this in mind and make sure your child submits any 

necessary drop/add requests by Thursday, May 12th.  

 

 AP BOOT CAMP 

We will be offering an AP boot camp this year to get out students ready for AP 
exams.  Students, please register by clicking on the QR code in the flyer below.   

 

 

UPCOMING TESTING DATES 

Please review the below schedule for upcoming testing for this 
semester.  You can also visit our website by clicking here for updated 

information on testing. 

  

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=lifxRKNE4qaF4JWLXkbAsjh7ycX9GyI4V6qRbFFivNpp-2B3syQ-2BF1CRoHOrZqfnEtQcfUXEzQ4WYketaNTGV348SK885HARn4hFsQPUpzXyljIvqhTOrFZNMTWBYGN8YGTbsVq49WmIKH0Y0l0i5WIA-3D-3D_rGh_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPLj9QiOCwLkB6SqYDagUtTFtRNShRpABpiZXUlt3CYWbb3I12cyRwHe70O9NV8d0pJ5vxWb8SbBLcpmh6iEp0YqZ1PZcaNzEqvb8NYpj8WeC3u8Gqf3d471P1FahX-2FkBUL-2FJUJSMmy6jvzGIr92VJpF8CO3odUMmWcUfnvMwGN9I-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=lifxRKNE4qaF4JWLXkbAsjh7ycX9GyI4V6qRbFFivNpp-2B3syQ-2BF1CRoHOrZqfnEtQcfUXEzQ4WYketaNTGV348SK885HARn4hFsQPUpzXyljIvqhTOrFZNMTWBYGN8YGTbsVq49WmIKH0Y0l0i5WIA-3D-3DIzRr_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPRa7o-2B-2F65oVIgkA1fPwU-2BxnCv2svd4lCzFEveTkBNEskVMSsWqJYs0ivO-2FlXL-2BAdVNw4exqFsKkqzueVBRkEUslweYx9yx7ahjt-2B9kqnfpjUqGNg5GWg8AmcJVaDHg-2FWNslZMj6nHhBC9-2B9suBYRoXbI-2F-2F7vcU9FqhtQgXKuxbqA-3D


 

HOYA BLOCK NEWS 

If you would like to make a change to your Hoya Block please visit the Main 

Office, Learning Commons, Counseling Office, and the Attendance Office to 

submit a change request form. Please contact mandy.sitten@cobbk12.org if 

you have questions.   
 

  

SENIOR NEWS 

GRADUATION TICKETS  

With 645 graduates this year, we are asking families to carefully consider their 

requests for graduation tickets.   

Please complete the following request form one time only.  

The deadline to request your graduation tickets is March 25th at 3:00 PM. 

Students who do NOT request any tickets by March 25th will receive 2 tickets to 

graduation. 

Ticket requests for any amount over 5 tickets will be placed into a lottery. 

We will do our best to accommodate all reasonable requests, based on capacity 

numbers at KSU. 

Ticket allotments will be communicated via email in April. 

Tickets will be distributed at the May 24th MANDATORY graduation practice, 

held at Harrison from 1-3 PM. 

 Click here to complete the form or use the below QR code.   

mailto:mandy.sitten@cobbk12.org
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Lr5Kj85exJaDj793QUoDMxoBFqYG9jsvxI4LoJlDFzNbsDN4LTfFuwzDTZVJS3jNedBD_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPyr0n5VCsyQhENN5Mxd8mMKeiUgcKAIobcau2TBbAVEmzKmvMq7KIzdaP62kbC4ZH8ajxWfzUf6o99H-2F-2F5NVFVkEnQBNscjJHrtqlKCJurcRWyhNhZGLY71zQ-2F7e18dq1biePUvv4RsIRL-2FnGPUzU-2F5X9k1XysuurT6-2BKbA4lmPk-3D


 

 

 

CAP AND GOWN PICK UP  

Cap & Gown Distribution has been RESCHEDULED (due to shipping issues on the 

vendor’s end) to March 24th in the lobby of the PAC during all lunches.  Dual 

enrollment/early graduates and CVA students may pick up their cap & gown 

from 10 am until 1 pm on March 24th.  

Please update your calendars to reflect the new pickup date. 

  

SENIORS: SAVE THE DATE 

Did you attend one of our feeder elementary schools?  If so, save the date for a 

senior walk on the afternoon of March 20th.   

Vaughan, Due West, and Bullard – 1:00 PM 

Ford – 1:30 PM 

Details to come..stay tuned! 

  

NAME AT GRADUATION  

Want to make sure your name is pronounced correctly when you walk across 

the graduation stage? Then please upload your information to Flip 

Grid.  FlipGrid group: https://flipgrid.com/0a84188e.  Seniors, please use your 

@students.cobbk12.org email address to log in and access the FlipGrid 

topic.   Please speak slowly and clearly your full name (first, middle, and last). 

  

https://flipgrid.com/0a84188e


 

PROM 

We are looking forward to hosting our juniors and seniors for this year’s prom 
at Fernbank Museum on Saturday, March 12th! It’s going to be a spectacular 
night! Ticket sales will occur through MyPaymentsPlus from 2/8/22-3/8/22. The 
cost for each guest is $75, which includes admission to the venue, drinks and 
desserts, a DJ, photobooth, and more!  

  

PARKING REMINDERS 

• Only students who have purchased a decal are eligible to park on 
campus  

• Decals must be adhered to the windshield in the appropriate 
location 

• Sophomores are not permitted to park on campus… but can apply 
for limited parking permissions through the athletics office 



• Students parking on campus without a decal will receive 
disciplinary action and fines 

  

CAFETERIA NEWS 

Please check the Food and Nutrition Services website frequently for updated 
information on Paying for Meals, Menus, Allergy & Special Nutrition Needs, 
Wellness Information, and Employment Opportunities. 

https://www.cobbk12.org/foodservices/page/45098/paying-for-meals  
 

 

HOYA NEWS  
EXCEPTIONAL CHILDREN’S WEEK  

Exceptional Children’s Week is March 7 – 11. Thank you to all of our teachers 

and staff who work hard to ensure the success of our students served in our 

special education program. Please click here to view a quick video of some of 

our very special Hoyas! 

 

 

STAR STUDENT AND STAR TEACHER 

Congratulations to Harrison’s 2021-2022 STAR Student and STAR Teacher, 

Tristan Sanford and Mr. Josh Ray! They were honored on March 7th at the Cobb 

County STAR Teacher/Student Dinner at Roswell Street Baptist Church. We are 

so proud of these two Hoyas! 

 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXIgEcF6cFUXUYIe-2B8AO3LVyx4t4OJsNWVhu0iEI2j90fBOcAAqhr4f3pHktzPZuYg83p0mcu7zlRbWoKDhAG9jg-3Dk3t8_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPKnumeKbWcs0acUauy2OL7in-2FxVa-2BL5K59H9jiXE9gdpwntn-2B0prhG-2B-2BpJdPb-2FqEbYuUwl4A38WJfDNhwMwCZKdBgWSQpNhDak-2FgiXx0QlWD6xy-2FokbT2lxbIFhgV-2B1oH7y2xjcxxjcdwmRaYOBEqyI2njnjEG05l8WdLyQPzzwE-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXNtM3awZd-2BfRvauw3RtVgPyJCTa53HkM1-2Fa5p4alkc2s641NGld75DfI7BpKgqvibw-3D-3Ddgn5_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPuxEV9SHkeGYQywJCSCOG3jWwFLOV4p-2BF5VvJLhenR6MwKUJ-2B-2BtlcNK9C98qMD8UhvIe1QGBRj3T-2FEiJQsGkIBKdV1aDrXnoPRG5Pe-2B3pkgxIwYxqkrv0muf3Pqs00lpcX1StyG7404bdejXsdUHPfH616KHiA47p7plRzoC9Qak-3D


 
 

HARRISON MODEL UN 

Congratulations to Harrison’s Model UN for a great representation at the 2022 

KSU MUN Conference! Harrison had 15 students representing four different 

country delegations over the two-day conference.  Two of the delegations won 

“Best Delegation” awards for their outstanding performance for their “position” 

papers (and debate over various topics/issues related to their country).  One 

student won a “Best Delegate” award for her individual debate performance 

and position paper on the topics/issues related to her assigned country.  Way to 

go, Hoyas! 

  

Singapore Delegation (won individual “Best Delegate” Award) 

Miranda Johnson 

  

Singapore Delegation (won “Best Delegation” Award) 

Katie Hunt 

Jackson Hainer 

Miranda Johnson 

Caroline Kelley 

  

Switzerland Delegation (won “Best Delegation” Award) 

Arrey Enow 

Jack Lakis 

Jillian Howell 

Ava Castro 

  

Students who attended representing Iraq and Netherlands 

Sydney Cole 



Matthew Amante 

Evan Cole 

Theodore Lewis 

Barrett Wilson 

John Payton 

Noah Sensing 

  

 

  

 

CONGRATS TO HOYA THEATRE 

Congratulations to our Hoya Theatre for an EXCEPTIONAL performance of 

Chicago this past weekend! Awesome job by the cast and crew! Please click 

here to see the Playbill for Chicago and to learn more about these talented 

students. Way to go, Hoyas! 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXDimqi1E0ou8F7NVn3-2B9OmvnaGrv11GdtXhNkyAfH3KVY3zgubqEbb0bKM4x8t8gfiSL4njSzYmWooqrPUILTVGv4ChC-2B-2B0suaT8wVKRFiPYerIueu-2BjKWWQNeBm-2BIEc-2BA-3D-3Di2OJ_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPWHpJ09pFpMUVVFBS1HYJlDBltv-2FKgRhgHFw72dSQ8cJkbYF9GJL2dLnnnhK5XvXJxw2taL-2BBbPj2AxO3IquJbt3XZ1xUZHeVYDj2Sn1W2Lcp8dxtFFysITFK-2BrNsRm9Mguw2qwE8-2F35CF5j852jHct4l3f7CLCKUpdbzrlTqLE0-3D


 

 

COUNSELING NEWS 

COUNSELING CALENDAR 

Please check the Counseling Calendar frequently for important dates, including 
Virtual Parent and Student Q&A sessions, Virtual College Visit information, and 
much more!  Click here, Harrison Counseling Calendar, or go to the Counseling 
page on www.harrisonhigh.org. 
 

UPCOMING COLLEGE VISITS 

We have several College Visits set up for our Harrison Students, both virtual and 
during lunch block.  Please check these out here: Harrison College Visits and on 
the Counseling Website. 
  

 

CLASS NEWSLETTERS 

Class newsletters are now sent to all students and parents through CTLS, and 

you no longer need to register. Please make sure your email is correct in 

StudentVUE/ParentVUE to make sure that you receive the monthly newsletter. 

Your most recent class newsletter can be viewed using the links below: 

Freshman Class of 2025 

Sophomore Class of 2024 

Junior Class of 2023 

Senior Class of 2022 

  

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXO9pgQjsMrFEdSeXOUfDN1SmFc2KsGzpApGt0h4W-2BnTi3qOMFT0pAhpU4g9jzi2oghIA-2BD5qxCmArcny4yPncCY-3D5eSf_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPcqBQHRqf-2Fr0ZCVhb97RBAsKqwghGS-2B96203VC8DPqtx-2BXVJLLdE2GglvyKRvVSQPhNyQVsw2VPFwpPhz1Y3uhEVaat6Wbs2Tq1GN8qFegiid5kL2ryJMQJlAiPNeMBxLA6oVp8mXSQ22mOadByFsO-2B042xeSzyh6aOmx0zUzD4w-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=G8An3K6JlHsR8QtKBFuzdogXPJqD3Uz2QqY8s2OfxygfiXPa-2BLVg3oKWlcUFgjTffPxwSarE77p-2FOfJTl3QvbpgPiFEQheAZA772IpRJMifiqQmDkS-2BKBGjOIoKGjM7QQDhTGARgZvMYUugThyMfc1u3H422O6jO2zhAvrxBFglXp3F6gpegHyc5A3y-2BtXoarMbtV-2FDS2nSwRHJx513wzw-3D-3DtE-E_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPbWw7oMY6cfayC1w19hDfzU-2BKpsoBFqsvJmzlOgAW86AAvPW86SdN9088Wloof6G4R7Kvrk7fINf0JA2vt7nO-2FHsGm2v3fmsEXSRt29oCv2aUkfS1lbTO6QqaJMq-2FUJ4eW5AHIlWllV8XNdGN-2FWXFlPKyu9xWBNvtBrKw1v0NPWA-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=G8An3K6JlHsR8QtKBFuzdogXPJqD3Uz2QqY8s2OfxygfiXPa-2BLVg3oKWlcUFgjTffPxwSarE77p-2FOfJTl3QvbpgPiFEQheAZA772IpRJMifiqQmDkS-2BKBGjOIoKGjM7QQDhTGARgZvMYUugThyMfc1u3H422O6jO2zhAvrxBFglXp3F6gpegHyc5A3y-2BtXoarMbtV-2FDS2nSwRHJx513wzw-3D-3Dyy93_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwP38DiGA-2BaPsFydpH6BCQlRHOwAE3B-2BcjbOmU1I7PQciugZ248PDFQzvdr9mkFaCXsUko-2FBMD1eMQJhLz97-2Fq7vULNqeZYKfkCMNVDYMzy8t8E2ZS-2Br4FfJ6LGuyeMtJaogE8sa1-2B5xKhYQdNkDFfBR6Lo9YntxF4OByYKYpAc0Eg-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrZ53ajsb0iX9IXF6-2FxrILWBti7st-2FroAwljtjbpONXWG5dPH8d4me6En0REb6-2FdFH9STobrkLwu-2BvS-2BFQxW-2F3XJoyrj_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwP0dRDORuLqImJ2Fx5lzby58emv3vpI7JQ8BYUWwvWkbOwnED-2FdMGvNcxgjnzs-2FPH5s-2FpZPuRH-2FCN4uVCKlITFQfrB14x18Szk3i9j3W-2BVIvucqWS5MgovC-2BIxbhH2qHScO6XZFWR9qh-2FwBu2rTHYrVraiZivl1SRK3PGf0luJ00I-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrb7GCnaJoKJoPPSn-2BAmTIlHXWAJ3F2sT2upOSxQf1Ihb2GDuOBY8g-2FXu7qfR-2Fqp-2F3KW1nkfNSosf0nsg9BC0rm8Yz-e_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwP5ChiBP8hG5znUiR3YjzpjWAMt1vOrwx32zMKfh58D0R4LXd1nCeAiqbcNl5pOsd6Xvc90bk7AcqcTislulI42Q4XUN0vxju892mlncHsCXI06T5-2F5JGNN0zgBpBcxRLAN9xqI6S-2FBTvJsxSxBK2xCFfeRKFTQEUdqS41Bi-2B0mI8-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrbR-2FBxZKrcAByjx2OlGWgpB-2BKS8aHW4sqUIorB96oXr4NyfMrfXAsJWrojBFZVbfrMaQn4-2BWM1Cavfi22ibd7dIYVcF_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwP6CD0j56E3-2BgTJEs65FJKQewmksiT0p3uJmfYSv597LXxBP3EIp-2FqU4i3-2FG9mtu2kNr-2BcrYB1lCygDN-2F-2BtnYWGXqD5RKaDH4vZ0vfEjHdGB6KSE7zCIJJTihlPeyfRp6Om2mrSZ2tDccNerkJ52rQ4tpYV274ekod6xu1ii3W4vY-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrZznAj5f3GXrgc7toFDpjjTBa1tX-2BzKpChLQbzOvYboPcS1sApZpDsfGCKlJ9lYn58nv915Nw9p835y8oEzCKpn8l-I_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPcFmwYN3IPNpKwRPqj07NEGBcLO7gAhdlabc63qwpYTzrvZsLoORheZZ4gOz-2F8Lz8HEIqQVRtGWW0r4q0yGLN9gfsONKB-2BXtwtZUCha2XQCdShfGe-2BhoW0balFUuRzlkgOtgGUUqCTQUMEVg7m5HHyq2qcHTafPfXuTpz1LLl87U-3D


HOYA BLOCK COLLEGE VISIT OPPORTUNITIES 

We have invited some of the top colleges that our Hoyas attend after 

graduation for a face-to-face visit during select Hoya Block days in March and 

April. These are small group presentations with a representative from each 

school and space is limited. Please see the flyer below for information on how 

your student can sign up. 

 

  

QUEST COLLEGE FAIR 

Students are invited to attend the Quest College Fair at Hillgrove High School on 

March 21st at 6:00 pm. Click here to see a list of institutions scheduled to 

attend and see the flyer below for more information.  

 

PTSA SCHOLARSHIPS 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOza2t9mjy7LfcSicLbJfTXrHug1GP437-2BUsL42BN66y-2BVrdVaqrZ8ffcmchEuBxkCBWjExapByhGXjYaJIJvsAxfcTueZAP-2Bvu-2FfmhFXdLSaAgCEOuvPd7m-2FQ-2BrvdxaLePxy06N3BU85IdImA0PC-2FU9T-2BBEQs-2FXdot73uHG9wsBDdHAlMkeVDManhCj0U4AOE2C4rkNNJG5Yi8NfJegpJWB8-3Dp9ht_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPrZSQLeIu6mPwfQbUx-2B3-2F8yiC2PYnyoelN-2FTj-2BxSGKqAGoDirMwr46I8-2FHK8uRh37bFFbZ1dJqZEDGrictR5NuBp-2BO-2Fm1YKJagmixoQh2NUtWq-2FpI-2FrdOOCAlhZQyNjKrMylBHFevqNDWuUuwE5jhiMevghXrKQjcurtmQSvg538-3D


See below or click here to learn more about this year’s PTSA scholarship 

opportunities available for seniors. 

PSAT WEBINAR 

Join us on March 8th at 6:30 pm for a webinar discussing PSAT scores and what 

they mean. See the flyer below for more information and click here to register. 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES  

Are you looking for scholarships? Click here to access the Scholarship Bulletin or 

visit the Counseling Department’s Website. 

  

COBB SCHOOLS FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIPS 

Cobb Schools Foundation has announced its 2022 scholarship opportunities. 

Click here to learn more.  

  

WORK PERMIT 

Please click here for directions for obtaining work permits for students under 
age 16.  

 

SPORTS 

Congratulations to the following athletic programs for their recent wins and 

strong performances:   

• The Girls Basketball team for their Elite 8 win over Grayson HS, 57-49 at the 

Hoya Center and then beat Archer HS 59-52 in the State Semi-Finals to 

advance to the State Championship this Saturday in the Macon Centerplex. 

They have been playing amazing basketball and hope that you will cheer 

them on in Macon!! 

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrYNeVjNsd15TITjkWV7hwsN4TrlnN-2B4AvVJ9qUaV9IjTcV0wXOV6nJJ2UpxPKbMkLp8nmgm-2F4HKPdHvn2LiE-2FzibdYX_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwP5-2FPx7gI2jQB1LV-2F5QWBMYAngpDxAdhPB7MMP7hFMampbc-2FhGSfQkTvbCzC8RCzxq7DIFT9ueGyRsAth8mNDAfALH-2B7dSOO8dG-2FKA5GL-2BFo-2FvxLNzziwSzUod17prm3FHULNTSWPl6BSBpurwmMi5RNHQdzrrncC9WZOHXIXhvVw-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXLw-2FETaD7B57rXxVPUpGpUABXqqzHFTFlAkZhhQcHBlgJniuaN4qTrFAWiWWVPm6cw-3D-3D-50k_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPhfJcvBn3MhoB-2FAZLzWl2iDlTCzeWJY-2FWo-2Bd6-2B7-2BZt-2F0YljWQKumnyPNfmDqnon5VO-2B3H2j8bZj6QGkS5eFtw1gtTL7-2FEYKXDowCDDPpAIkJ-2Fn-2BOiBpAteVeETCpd2ysYsv38J3jel1qIj9pa5MfLpW2l-2FA8G7tX-2Fa-2B91L93SL9k-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=lifxRKNE4qaF4JWLXkbAsjh7ycX9GyI4V6qRbFFivNpp-2B3syQ-2BF1CRoHOrZqfnEtQcfUXEzQ4WYketaNTGV3408V8zS1UaS9Mdiay1YDYqUko-2F7m3YIEbQY7FNUfHqgboWCU-2FMo4nH5Qc0ll4-2Ba3ag-3D-3DD1ZT_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPlhUmR4Nq5WJCdnh-2B3oc-2BhPmc73L0fxjaVtzMJKZ41-2BOWxH2SPtYirHj7aQT0C46x15rphhJB-2FolAAAEXKB58Jd2Q5Zy8WVYqUd-2BLwJ7484-2BOMgHa74RVmhTpC7WKMhRAanOuCOYuNNNlJg7JdMr63y50hOyyULYh1sJkmlSrpOA-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchrZ-2Ff-2FOdLvmkCHlDRa-2FCfR6GepNJjwsIv88e3tF9oGpulEhReEsKb-2B1hUFN2zj3kSymz22WtzalPFI4Qcc1cUyvSUyAr_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPcoHOk2TV7uLff6kQ-2BjidiKrrpDwbSeePAyha38IwjyfdPcBhXycuW-2FVL56QBzakEFc3cQDiIsM7oc3xA55rmvaGRTMGcRR3-2BU5W-2Ba5z-2FxkS2is-2BNbSpAI6WHgaUBGXEiQXbt8YEv60Z-2F7viwJpXW8KWjpZSVRqyrOifUMtQO5D8-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchragV5467tisWoPAB9agzSUHDsbqBYccGjiUhV-2FDTHAbpfQ3tb3XltUDiEnSOWDrZrU-3D5Szt_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPFFsxwkg1AKMGBgHZE5JCGudI4U6qndYsv8az-2BJVqYkogJTxyVE7noH8hJpnTdx-2BssWTJJKEbpBfT4zq19UWwraCtIQH87fC-2B323P7-2BTon44LGY4fvQQ3cIpH-2BT1VC-2F1pxZJOiWMwE6lkNtzCTyxEoBy7vjFfNHjvRJ1MSoF-2FG78-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=HU5K2q0Fz5ADTGboxPzOzV-2FXL0qE7BYVJk79MoYchragV5467tisWoPAB9agzSUHDsbqBYccGjiUhV-2FDTHAbpfQ3tb3XltUDiEnSOWDrZrU-3DfoDL_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPXNc8uVM-2B0XnsGOGd1chxETub0OK-2BsUhKScUz-2B4HXLYHXXoMoGWTL0qde7Tdh9oyzZo1O25IfJDOwOfYkvktZ5mYzk3aCTPEoVz3MnF7BSJFPAr1u4fI-2FoSLv95o1WxDJSXTrpTNATYJPDxwRiHGbsUyDESy2j1fmW5OnXbawrnI-3D


o Students who wish to ride the Spirit Bus to Macon for the state 

championship need to get information in the athletic office or in the 

hallway at lunch.  Cost to ride the bus is $5 and students will be 

responsible for their admission into the game.  The deadline to sign 

up for the spirit bus is Friday (3/11) at 2pm. 

• Baseball for their win over Lambert 10-8 on February 28th and a 6-2 win 

over Shiloh HS on Thursday, March 3rd at home. There were many strong 

individual and team performances in both games.  

• Boys Soccer for their 6-0 win over North Paulding HS on March 1st  and a big 

win over Hillgrove HS 4-2 on March 4th. There were strong individual and 

team performances in both games.  

• Girls Soccer for their 3-2 win over North Paulding HS on Tuesday, March 1st 

and a key 1-0 win over Hillgrove HS on Friday! There were strong individual 

and team performances in both games.  

• Boys Lacrosse for their wins over East Coweta HS 20-3 on March 2nd and a 

13-8 win over #8 ranked Johns Creek HS on Saturday, March 5th.  There 

were many strong team and individual performances in both games. 

• Girls Tennis for their Runner-Up finish in the North Cobb tournament over 

the weekend.  There were many strong team and individual performances. 

• Boys Tennis for their win over the Walker School, 5-0 on March 1st and 

were the Runner-Up in the Marietta Class tournament over the 

weekend.  There were strong team and Individual performances. 

 

 PLEASE FOLLOW 

https://twitter.com/hoyaprincipal 

https://twitter.com/hhshoyasports 

 

JOIN PTSA  

https://www.harrisonptsa.org/  
  

  

 View in CTLSParent    Appreciate   

http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Q-2BKaVIKfS2AqG1NntRWXImXNf49-2Fa0XLVWXgC2OaD3eYKqynJ772HQBgX-2BTS9v7Wkg6hDlDEhqY9O5C0xw5u4wzx-2FVT7GJBN4VxchsI9o1gMCPGZqbrCGQbrK9th1DpVNpRZMB-2Befq-2BO0LrpHLPx82AfwiNRrpeNnPC7rNKkbTOIc08xpyNOgPK1fTuSRau29s6Jvr1q5mMKqc2zLUJ2DJvUpLZeptJaXBPC3fCjgZZFEgRcUh4jITkJ-2BpvbV-2BprYLH-2BiiMyEs2jjJUfLvPRgC4K-2BiWJXfBJUt844M-2Fio7yAl-2Bhd8XOPVGZrOl4R4XrvApD-2B8J-2B40OjUt-2FPJha6sfvNvdW6kL-2FcjBLNGB37VXUXiIa2YpN7qFBOC1B4tgW-2BVcrgLKUuI6miauFTSu7XvT2QxrGHH7g1RrBT3sUFNX8g-3DJXkq_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPCcwgTChFx-2BmlCic3Rpdt0UpFP0wkhl52fUDW-2Fp4JnyWPTbYyY774unw9bJ5frjbxZO4D3br4itGT3MhAXilR3csfTbKCSRtfEjfweXHCy8rIr3KpFW7Ktple7XnC16VLXhaVDnkY1DeWQrskfvENC7d6E-2F8Ts1HZkDMim2RtLeo-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=Q-2BKaVIKfS2AqG1NntRWXImXNf49-2Fa0XLVWXgC2OaD3eYKqynJ772HQBgX-2BTS9v7Wkg6hDlDEhqY9O5C0xw5u4wzx-2FVT7GJBN4VxchsI9o1i4c0-2FQSTK8X5OIWLnbybRI4xXbTuu6dbCMzwTwldDn8Zb-2FmZfrrxPtkzyT2s6fQ0ym-2FV0B09hx6QLoBTXDXATknw1fd1fkehQfqRddnFRm7OiNEli12Ut8iY3ylkOwJEWTUwM1SCPEZqk2U8UAfwWb-2FyqTx7lwUtSHkXcRihmIUp0le2gXMsi1CwH6WOwbQtY7hOaojBlB48oigYOMxgfL4-2BCq6ofT0DyFXygF7lpw3yhW4TL0LtuuUEA4X38B-2BZbNA6fhN-2B6xbcBW0zMy95E-2FXvPJ-2Fbif8WmDRhZCJHffV7n6XBwdmW8vcmqsRJ43l4w-3DmxYz_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwP-2F2YLff0Mpm3LzOJUUCOiSrQQ1bWs44ka3bAbZBTigos77acDb-2BGFzvUbyxLo6mAY4MRbrnYckssUyR7aXJyQYWefYp4j2S5uhebuMfqXq-2Fs4Q-2FEDuVlb4cwfhxRhV7u-2FzLWsf6rhci-2F3-2B05xjSCVESM8MjBoVi89Df4f5pK0zJQ-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=oq5wnnHoD1NAxpT8rNAGXJWwsG5b-2FroT1CF2NF6Yld31lJ8koaDYCo834Pbyx8MiH_XO_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPSSQmPHs-2F0Crf8U0tcPN8VRyZGKZ6XdUa2STBkFrARuxcYREiCTldJB4jyZMx7agRnMmWoa-2BWZMrh-2BeW7A-2F5-2FULBjzQHLnXbKwnOKoSoeUI1V7SW4k4DM6Dp-2BdSPmWpm7eNRtMJeNg7UM34GehDH-2FR72YOcYrH-2Fayw6hFpPyu-2FmY-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=G8An3K6JlHsR8QtKBFuzdjCnK7p4l55NCbHgCxFeAO7MrRAFHB6xJ1lih22-2BHQTgfJCgWm9i5YXv-2F4lPUutdnAm8Fo9FNCny8Jey9oVnbchYrdg6iIwwq-2Bf4sK1y0WQEebyR4NFGOPjItVXX4jvNuw-3D-3Do-dj_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPift15-2BJGS-2FWk2A6-2BcWciSiFoKq5QowdgPyuQH4YTVPS3xCYuhEuSphgTqdVp3tBdpPnzsQA7yYtDW0ifW2EjUJU5vgTCaqJrRSyHYKqRtEdSC97ttyqgsxEu5H7BQgUu43eL-2BzXhqPEpYjQBTiNLMk-2BIDiGMznWv6venNRwPeaQ-3D
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=G8An3K6JlHsR8QtKBFuzdjCnK7p4l55NCbHgCxFeAO7MrRAFHB6xJ1lih22-2BHQTguOXsPnVjy7sRAr3sjXggb5-2F0DTCYgKoDlS60RYunEt778lkRdGf0e8QviR8E2M2Wmd6e3fM6N1JzudG0qonyRrcidsq09b1EunFQdn-2FPVmM-3DqMjS_W-2BfLYUoUwwI1tuGClKRhhPOSepcZIFoXnUIMjiA717kQ1i13BNQTwwJ9cl-2BWArXr6-2FDxoCbNFrRaplJKtN7fZ4gId3tjlQptEEh9KiTIqXp8pKnrOQQXE7YAVXjjQIwPGpzhhvspLpOwmoaJfacmRV1eQ6cbOPbD82PboPYPE10Q89ASqwr1TXNmr054iSlKxQpA-2BxeVW9SYXtW1oeua10Go0m3iaTQanEdn-2Fder-2B2lVh19tlRNcCKETW6E-2BIhpG92wLDkMFlOsO1xF8kQrVlWsbKMLvOoFST2QYCFcP33c-3D


    
 

 


